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CLEM7 TRAFFIC VOLUMES – SEPTEMBER 2010 

 
RiverCity Motorway Group today announced traffic volumes for September 2010 on the Clem Jones 
Tunnel (CLEM7). 

 
Key points: 

• Average Daily Trips of 28,419 was 1.28% higher than August 2010.  

• Average Workday Trips was 31,238 a decrease of 1.07% compared to August 2010. 

• The Queensland School Holiday period was from 20 September 2010 to 1 October 2010. 

• The northbound tunnel was closed from 10:00pm to 5:00am over 4 days during the period 
for scheduled maintenance. The southbound tunnel was closed from 10:00pm to 5:00am 
over 5 days during the period for scheduled maintenance and a simulated emergency 
exercise inside the tunnel. 

• The highest number of trips on a single workday during the month was 33,810 trips, which 
occurred on Friday, 3 September 2010.  

• Light Commercial Vehicles comprised 11.6% of vehicles that used the CLEM7 during the 
period. 

Traffic Summary for All Vehicle Types     

 August 2010# September 2010# Monthly Change 
Average Daily Trips 28,061 28,419  + 1.28% 
Average Workday Trips 31,577 31,238   -  1.07% 
Average Non-workday Trips 20,678 20,667          -  0.05% 
Workdays in Period 21 22 - 
Non-workdays in Period 10 8 - 

     #Approximately 50% discount applied to all tolls during this period. 

Queensland School Holiday Period 20 September 2010 to 1 October 2010 
 

Distribution of Vehicle Type  
 August 2010# September 2010# Forecast 
Car 83.3% 82.9% 86.1% 
Light Commercial Vehicle 11.0% 11.6% 6.3% 
Heavy Commercial Vehicle 4.8% 4.7% 7.6% 
Motorbike 0.9% 0.8% - 

     # Approximately 50% discount applied to all tolls during this period. 

 
RiverCity Motorway Group publishes daily traffic volumes for the Clem Jones Tunnel (CLEM7) 
via the company’s website - www.rivercitymotorway.com.au 

 
For further information please contact Anthony Havers on 07 3046 4000. 
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